FILE NOTE

This ammonia screening assessment was carried out for training purposes. It hasn’t been subject to peer review as the applicant (who did not seek pre-application advice) has submitted modelling with their application. This modelling has captured the two sites which the ammonia pre-application assessment has identified as needing modelling (they are within 250m of the Installation). 

A pre-application advice letter has been completed but has not been sent out to the application contact – it was completed for training purposes. 
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